



PHILIPPE FORQUET

Dear FLIP,

Would you answer this as fast as you can—it's a matter of life and death!! I went to the "Dark Shadows" movie and it was great. But they did not show it all. When I saw the previews of the movie, they show where David Collins was hanging himself in Maggie's closet. But they did not show it in the movie. Why? I think it would have made the movie even better!

A.W. Chicago, Ill.

We checked with MGM on this one they told us that often a scene which is supposed to be in a movie is cut at the last minute, either because the film is running too long, or because the scene just doesn't fit in well with the rest of the movie. That's what happened to David's "hanging" scene!

Dear FLIP,

After reading what other people say about what Three Dog Night concerts are like in their cities, I feel a bit ashamed of Milwaukee, when Three Dog Night were here in July. I don't think we gave them the best reception we could have. (There could have been more people, more participation, etc.) I hope they will forgive us, though, and give us another chance to prove our love for them.

3-Dog Night Fan Milwaukee, Wisconsin Dear FLIP,

I'm writing this to beg you for more information on the TV show, "The Young Rebels." We in Glen Head adore it, especially Philippe Forquet and Rick Ely. Please have more articles on them like the one in the December FLIP on Philippe. It was marvelous. Also, your magazine, I think, is the best and most interesting I've read in a long time. Thanks. I'll be watching your magazine for more of those terrific articles!

Debbie Adams Glen Head, New York

Dear FLIP,

I saw the latest movie of the Dark Shadows gang called "House of Dark Shadows." It was a cool show. Everybody was screaming. The D.S. gang were just great, and I hope they make another movie.

Karen Hilton Houston, Texas

Dear FLIP,

Thanks for the article and pics in the December issue on Philippe Forquet. I've been watching "The Young Rebels" and I think he's groovy! Please print lots more on Philippe.

J.L. Bryantville, Mass. Dear FLIP,

I hope you'll print this, 'cause I want the whole world to know that I love Rick Ely!! I saw "The Young Rebels' "first show and immediately fell in love with "Jeremy." Boy, was I thrilled when days later I saw an article and *four* pics of him in FLIP! Please keep pouring out info and pics on Rick—I've still got three more walls to cover!

C.L. Springfield, Mo.

Dear FLIP,

I know that many people read FLIP. So I am writing this letter to tell all of the people who like Young Rebels to write in to the studio now if you want this program to stay on. You all remember what happened to "The New People" and "Music Scene." So if you don't want the same thing to happen to "The Young Rebels," write in now. Save it on time this time. Also, if you dig Philippe Forquet like I do, write in and tell them the show would be a lot nicer if Philippe got a bigger part. P.S. Could you put the address of where we could write to save it?

Susan Banks

Alameda, California Certainly! Write: Programming Dept., ABC-TV, 1330 Sixth Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10019. And while you're writing, you can tell ABC how much you're enjoying "The Partridge Family," too!